Statement by Minister Dacic concerning the attack on the RTS TV crew
Wednesday, 16 September 2015.
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“A protest was addressed to Hungary this evening regarding the attack on the RTS reporters by
the Hungarian police, requesting the establishment of responsibility in order to prevent
reoccurrence of such incidents.

Hungary and Serbia have friendly relations and every effort should be made to preserve them
even in these crisis situations”, stated the Serbian Foreign Minister.




